
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

As I sit down to write this letter, I am filled with mixed emotions. It is hard to believe that after 

all these years, we must say goodbye as you embark on this new chapter in your life. 

It has been a true pleasure being your neighbor. From our friendly chats over the fence to the 

many gatherings we shared, each moment has been special and will be cherished in my heart. 

Your kindness, support, and wonderful spirit have made our neighborhood a better place. I will 

miss our get-togethers and the way we always looked out for one another. 

Although I am sad to see you go, I am also excited for what lies ahead for you. Please stay in 

touch and let us know how you are settling in. I wish you all the best in your new home. 

Thank you for being such an amazing neighbor and friend. You will always have a special place 

in my heart. 

Warmest wishes, 

[Your Name] 


